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It's been a beautiful Spring so far, and it was great to get
out and enjoy the cherry blossoms a little bit again this
year. The Shidare-zakura tree was spectacular as always,
and walks along the Kii river bank under the avenue of
cherry blossom trees were a delight. But even as the
warming weather shows Summer isn't far away, we have
a lot to look forward to this month, with the start of our
new Eikaiwa courses! We're grateful to everyone who
signed up for one of the classes, and look forward to
meeting you all! For those who couldn't join, we're sorry
that we couldn’t fit everybody in this time, but we will
hold more events and classes in the future, so please keep
your eyes peeled for that! This month we are holding a
family-oriented puzzle-solving event! It will be held at the
spacious Agripark with coronavirus countermeasures in
place, so please look for more details in this issue. We
hope to see you there with your thinking caps on!
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